
 

DP World Antwerp - Peak Surcharge 

  

Dear Sir, dear Madam,  
   
We would like to inform you that as of June 6, 2024, DP World Antwerp (1700) will 
introduce a surcharge for time slots. This surcharge applies to trucks, per approach to the 

terminal. At Contargo, we are directly impacted by the peak surcharge, as we are often 

required to access the terminal during peak hours. 
 
Unfortunately, we must pass on these surcharges along with the associated administrative 
costs of € 17.50 for all containers to and from DP World Antwerp, 1700 directly to our 
customers. This surcharge will not apply to containers transported by train or barge 

(without port transfer).  
   
We hope for your understanding and kindly ask you to pass this information on to all 

responsible employees within your company.  
  
If you have any questions and/or require further information, our personnel will be glad to 

help you.  
   
 
Kind regards,  
  
The Management, Contargo GmbH & Co. KG  

  

 


